
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
We need to get big time money out of politics in any way we can. This bill, HB2578, is a step in the right 
direction. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. John Schoonover 
4143 SE 79th Ave 
Portland, OR 97206-3304 
(503) 555-1212 
 
 
 


